
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 

Minutes of May 7, 2013 

 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:12 p.m. 

 

Present: Bill Tuttle, Donald Harding, Gregg Aubin, Lawrence Favreau, Richard H. Maki 

 

Minutes of April 23, 2013 were read and approved. 

 

Superintendent’s Report: 

Water: 

1. Well #3 in West Sterling needs to be redeveloped. Request from water reserve 

fund submitted to finance committee.   Additional funds needed to finish 

Kendall Hill water main is included in same.  Motion made and approved for 

same.  Layne Water Resources was the low bidder for Well #3 work. 

2. References for RJ Forbes for the Kendall Hill tank project came back positive.  

Bill Tuttle will award contract for same.  Motion made and passed 3-0. 

3. Hydrant flushing is underway. 

DPW: 

1. Sweeping continues through Thursday, when maintenance on the sweeper will 

be done. 

2. Playing fields have been fertilized. 

3. Sheriff’s Department has been helping with branch/debris cleanup. 

 

Motion to adjourn at 8:23 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

___________________________ 

Donald Harding, Chairman 

Department of Public Works Board 

 

 


